
 

 

Hello Benicia, Fairfield, and Vallejo, 

  

Solano County will be in a shelter at home order starting tomorrow 

(Thursday December 17, 2020) at 11:59 PM. This will mean that 

outdoor dining will no longer be allowed, and retail establishments 

will need to operate only at 20% capacity. There are other 

restrictions as well. You can find those 

here: https://covid19.ca.gov/stay-home-except-for-essential-

needs/ 

  

The coronavirus is spreading too fast in our county, state, and 

country. I know how hard this is for all of us. It breaks my heart to 

see our community facing these daunting challenges. Our people 

are hurting, our small businesses are struggling, and the virus is 

infecting too many of our residents. Now is the time for all of us to 

work together to stop the spread of the virus and support our 

community. 

  

I would encourage all of us to support our small businesses during 

this time. They need our support now more than ever. If you order 

takeout or delivery, please make an extra effort to get food from a 

local restaurant. If you need holiday gifts, please purchase unique 

items and/or gift certificates from a locally owned shop.  Here are 

resources for supporting our small businesses during this time: 

  

https://visitbenicia.org/ 

  

https://www.visitfairfieldca.com/ 

  

http://www.visitvallejo.com/ 

  

Important Numbers 

Resources and Dates 

District 2 Office 

(707) 784-3031 

Clerk of the Board & County 

Administrator's Office 

(707) 784-6100 

Veterans Services 

(707) 784-6590 

Health & Social Services 

(707) 784-8400 

Assessor/Recorder 

(707) 784-6200 

Resource Management 

(707) 784-6765 

Registrar of Voters 

(707) 784-6675 

Tax 

Collector/Treasurer/County 

Clerk 

(707) 784-7485 

Area Agency on Aging  

(707) 784-8960 

U.S. Social Security 

(800) 772-1213 
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Please follow all health and safety guidelines during this time. 

Please stay safe and make an extra effort to spread kindness in our 

community during this difficult time. Please don’t hesitate to 

contact me if I can be of assistance. I can be reached at 707-784-

3031 or at mebrown@solanocounty.com. 

  

Sincerely, 

Monica Brown, 

Solano County Supervisor, District 2 

 

 

 
First elected in 2016, Monica represents 

District 2 on the Solano County Board of 

Supervisors. District 2 encompasses the 

city of Benicia, the portion of Vallejo 

south of Georgia Street, Mare Island, 

Cordelia, Green Valley and a portion of 

Fairfield.  
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at Solano County. 

 

mailto:mebrown@solanocounty.com
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CASOLANO/subscriber/edit?preferences=true#tab1
https://subscriberhelp.govdelivery.com/
http://www.co.solano.ca.us/
http://www.co.solano.ca.us/

